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Monday 26th February 2024 
 

Year 4 visit to the Science Museum 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term, we will be taking the children to London’s 
Science Museum. 
 
They will learn about Electricity- The Secret Life of Home as part of our science learning this 
term. Children will be given the opportunity to explore the evolution of appliances 
throughout the decades and see how modern life was brought about by appliances etc 
being electrified. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Wednesday 20th March 2024 
   
Place:   Science Museum, Kensington, SW7 2DD 
 
Travel:  Bus and underground 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes 
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood 
advised in the event of rainy weather.  If your child usually gets a free school meal, we will 
provide them with a packed lunch for the day. Should you wish to provide your child with a 
home packed lunch, please let their class teacher know. 
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher as we will need parent 
volunteers for this trip.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 


